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SB1508 to fund DEQ and you oppose to SB1541 which strips DEQ of
authority and the CAO rules of important health based standards.

Senators,

I live in NE Portland and am extremely concerned about the air quality
readings that show high levels of air pollution. 1 urge you to support
SB1508 to fund the DEQ program for cleaner air standards and to oppose
SB1541 which works against our health and safety. 1 do not like my
grandchildren being raised in air that nearly matches that of Los Angeles.
Please act for better air quality. Thank you, Jennifer Vaught , 3905 NE 40th
Ave. , Portland, OR 97212
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